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Xavier University to Host Financial Aid Awareness Night 

 for High School Students, Parents 

New Orleans LA – Starting to plan for college, but have some unanswered questions about institutional 

and private scholarships, The Taylor Opportunity Program for Students (TOPS), the Free Application for 

Federal Student Aid (FAFSA), and more? 

Then you should make plans to attend Xavier University of Louisiana’s annual Financial Aid & 

Scholarships Awareness Night for high school students and their parents, “A Night of Golden 

Opportunities and Empowerment,” Wednesday, Feb. 21, from 6:15 to 8:00 p.m. in the University Center 

Ballroom (3
rd

 Floor). 

 

During the session, which is sponsored by the XULA Office of Financial Aid, participants will hear 

empowerment presentations on opportunities for institutional and private scholarship funding, the latest 

updates on TOPS and FAFSA, and other important information. Students will also have the chance to 

meet with Academic Department representatives and have a chance to win scholarships to Xavier. 
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